



January 5, 2022

Mr. Shelton Vance County Administrator Madison County Board of Supervisors P. O. Box 404 Canton, MS 39046

Dear Shelton:

I am requesting the \$20,000.00, which is in our budget for supporting the Madison County 4-H Livestock. Also, I am requesting the \$5,000.00, which is in our budget for the support of the Madison County 4-H.

We appreciate the help that the Madison County Board of Supervisors provides us each year. I sincerely thank you for your support of Mississippi State University Extension Service – Madison County. You have generously supported our 4-H Youth programs in the past and you continue to do so, for which we are grateful. It would be difficult to provide the programs for our youth without your support.

If I can be of help to you in the future, please contact me at 601-859-3842. Thank you for taking care of this matter as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Greg Biggs

4-H Extension Agent

Madison County - MSU-ES

GB: bg



ALE MAISSISSIM

The state of the s

Tomato no design and

Jack Menn

in comesting the Sacrotto of evidencies in our borded for supporting the Andrews for the support of the support

The control of the co

BUT TO THE

TO BE A CHITCHEST OF THE

ortoHSu